From: Precht, Phillip R
Sent: Monday, October 30, 2006 11:31 AM
To: naesb@naesb.org
Cc: Kiselewich, Ruth C; Wolf, William J; Mcshane, Michael K
Subject: BGE Comments on Customer Enrollment MBPs - Annual Plan Item 4a(i)
Baltimore Gas and Electric (BGE) supports Executive Committee approval and Industry Ratification of the Model Business Practices for Customer Enrollment.  BGE, with representatives from both the Retail Gas (RGQ) and Retail Electric (REQ) Quadrants, has been deeply involved in the development of these Model Business Practices which are the result of several months of intense discussions, collaboration and consensus building among representatives from all segments of the gas and electric industries.  Further, BGE commends all the other parties involved in the development of these Model Business Practices for their hard work and dedication, especially in view of the time that was devoted and re-directed from "normal" job duties at their respective organizations.
Ruth Kiselewich (REQ) / Phil Precht (RGQ) 
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